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It is with great sadness that I announce the sudden passing of Nicholas Khan. Nicholas had just started at Seneca and was in his first term in the General Arts program. He will be fondly

remembered by professors and classmates as a student that participated in class, always present, and engaged.  Nicholas was a dedicated and conscientious student, who was eager to learn.

Nicholas will be greatly missed by his family and friends. Please join me in offering condolences to the Barrie and Khan families, and to those who knew him.    

Seneca will be lowering its flags to half-mast from sunrise until sunset on Thursday, October 10 to honour Nicholas.

If you feel that you need any support during this time, please contact the Counselling Services or contact Good2Talk online or by phone at 1.866.925.5454.
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